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We strongly recommend that this application is rejected. The two houses and their once yards/gardens are already overdeveloped, with crammed-in student accommodation. 
Extending the rear extension of 110 to the limit of the site will make the overdevelopment worse.
We note that this is the same application which was withdrawn last year. 
We wonder whether the removal of partitions at the upper floor of 110 is due to enforcement.     
Hero Granger-Taylor, committee member, Bloomsbury CAAC, bcaac@hughcullum.com



